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Bramson House, Inc., a major global manufacturer of hospitality draperies and decorative 
bedding for over 43 years based in New York, is proud to announce the opening of a 
facility near Orlando International Airport.  This facility allows for staging installations, 
preparation of hardware and storage of product for hotels and resorts in Central Florida 
and throughout the Southeast, Caribbean and Mexico. 
 
Bramson House also has plans to expand into a full manufacturing facility by the end of 
2014.  Presently, all manufacturing is handled in their Freeport, New York headquarters. 
Westin Times Square 
In November 2013 Bramson House invited Neal Wilkinson, a 25-year professional in the 
hospitality sales industry, to be their Southeast Regional Sales Manager.  Neal’s 
responsibilities include sales and service to the Southeast with emphasis on the Florida 
market. In addition, Bramson House has relocated a team of lead installers, which have 
been with the company for over 20 years, allowing for continued high quality service.  
Hotels do not need to wait for sub-contractors for installation. “This expansion will 
enable Bramson House to be more competitive and service the needs of a thriving 
Southeast market. We feel the Southeast is in need of a quality turn key manufacturer that 
does their own measuring and installation,” stated Barry Silverman, VP Sales at Bramson 
House. 
 
 
 


